
 

January 10, 2025 
 
 
 
Ministerial Workers 
First Elders 
Family Life Ministries Leaders 
Communication Leaders 
 
Dear Brethren:  
 
 
We cordially invite you to attend the upcoming Family Life Workshop, scheduled for 
February 23rd, 2025, at 9:00 am. The event aims to bring together leaders from 
various churches to share knowledge, resources, and inspiration for strengthening 
family life within our churches and communities. 
 
During the workshop, we will highlight the upcoming program for 2025, along with, "All 
the Family in Mission", which promises to be an enriching initiative for our churches. 
Additionally, we will provide valuable resource materials to support your ministry's 
efforts in promoting family life. 
 
The workshop will be held at a venue to be announced shortly, and a registration fee 
of $100.00 will be required. We encourage you to secure your spot early by filling out 

the following registration Link:  https://forms.gle/zWdZXC2NLpxWDoie6 

 
This event presents a unique opportunity for networking, learning, and growth, and we 
believe that your participation will be invaluable. We look forward to seeing you there 
and working together to strengthen family life within our churches. 
 
Date: February 23rd, 2025 
Time: 9:00 am 
Registration Fee: $100.00 
Venue: To be announced 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact us if you require further information. We eagerly await 
your response and look forward to your participation in the Family Life Workshop. 
 

Yours respectfully 

 

 

 
Albert Brathwaite 

FAMILY LIFE DIRECTOR  

 

https://forms.gle/zWdZXC2NLpxWDoie6

